
 

                 
 

 

WORLD FEDERATION OF NEUROSURGICAL SOCIETIES 

Date : 14th June 2023 
 
 
To, 
 
Professor Nasser El-Ghandour 
Department of Neurosurgery  
Cairo University, Egypt. 
 
Re:  Acceptance of Department of Neurosurgery of Cairo University        
        as a WFNS Foundation Reference Full Program Training Centre. 
 
Dear Prof. Nasser El-Ghandour, 
 
I am happy to inform you that WFNS Foundation Executive Board in its 
meeting on the June 9, 2023 has decided to accept Department of Neurosurgery 
of Cairo University as a WFNS Foundation Reference Full Program Training 
Center under your Directorship. As has been discussed with you and your offer; 
 
1) The Foundation will support one young neurosurgeon from Sudan per 
year to be trained in your department for full training.  Thank you for offer of 
90% discount on tuition fees for Sudan’s candidate 
2) The WFNS Foundation is also pleased to allot one candidate from 
Sierra Leone to undergo full training in your department at Cairo University.  
We have been informed that Cairo University has waived off tuition fees for the 
candidate of Sierra Leone.  Thank you. 
 
Congratulation and thank you for supporting Young Neurosurgeons from 
Africa in their training.  Each young neurosurgeon will be paid US$ 6000 per 
year as is the standard at other full program training centers.   
 
Looking forward to a mutual cooperation. 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 
Dr B K Misra 

Chairman – WFNS Foundation. 

 

Basant Misra 
Chairman- WFNS Foundation 

 


